¥
\

i
i

UNITED STATES CENTRAL COMMAND
7115 8. BOUNDARY BLVD.
MACDILL AIR FORCE BASE, FLORIDA 33621

31 March 2021
Dear Major General Khaled Megawer,
I hope this letter finds you well and in good health.

In the spirit of strengthening our enduring partnership, I would like to
formally invite you to attend a meeting in Tel Aviv, Israel on 8 April 2021.

This event will provide an opportunity to strengthen the bonds between our
armed forces and seek ways to increase cooperation among partners to eliminate
threats to regional stability. The attendance for the conference is planned for
Principals plus one.

Together, we can further strengthen our close military relationship and I hope
to see you soon in Tel Aviv.

S’F. BENEDIC
Major General, U.S. Marine Corps
Director, Strategy, Plans and Policy



UNITED STATES CENTRAL COMMAND
7115 S. BOUNDARY BLVD.
MACDILL AIR FORCE BASE, FLORIDA 33621

31 March2021
Dear Major General Tal Kelman,
I hope this letter finds you well and in good health.

In the spirit of strengthening our enduring partnership, I would like to
formally invite you to attend a meeting in Tel Aviv, Israel on 8 April 2021.

This event will provide an opportunity to strengthen the bonds between our
armed forces and seek ways to increase cooperation among partners to eliminate
threats to regional stability. The attendance for the conference is planned for
Principals plus one.

Together, we can further strengthen our close military relationship and I hope
to see you soon in Tel Aviv.

S.F. BENEDIC
Major General, U.S. Marine Corps
Director, Strategy, Plans and Policy



UNITED STATES CENTRAL COMMAND
7115 5. BOUNDARY BLVD.
MACDILL AIR FORCE BASE, FLORIDA 33621

31 March2021
Dear Brigadier General Azzam al-Rawahneh,
I hope this letter finds you well and in good health.

In the spirit of strengthening our enduring partnership, I would like to
formally invite you to attend a meeting in Tel Aviv, Israel on 8 April 2021.

This event will provide an opportunity to strengthen the bonds between our
armed forces and seek ways to increase cooperation among partners to eliminate
threats to regional stability. The attendance for the conference is planned for
Principals plus one.

Together, we can further strengthen our close military relationship and I hope
to see you soon in Tel Aviv.

ST. BENEDICT
Major General, U.S. Marine Corps
Director, Strategy, Plans and Policy



